
BPC MARCH 2021 SUMMARY 

Update from Bradley Parish Council 

As there was no specific items needing attention it was agreed by all Bradley Parish Councillors that 

the meeting scheduled for 4th March 2021 would be postponed and the next full Parish Council 

Meeting to be held from Bradley Parish Council will be the AGM and bi-monthly Meeting in May.  

It was also agreed that an update be issued in the interim which is as follows:- 

The minutes of the Bi-monthly Meeting held on Thursday 4th January 2021 will now be agreed and 

signed by Chair at the May Meeting. 

The Chair has managed to organise a partial refund of the payment made to Bradley Football 

Complex for the use of the Meeting Room and this has been received and banked. 

The footage relating to the CCTV cameras has been received and will be paid once the question 

regarding monthly operation checks has been answered.  

The Clerk has been booked onto the Finance Course with ERNLLCA on 10th March 2021. 

With reference to the ERNLLCA subscription, discussions were made between Chair and ERNLLCA 

and our concerns were raised and improvements have been made.  

 After further investigation into the Brown Bins (whether BPC should pay for one or two) it was 

decided that two bins would be provided for this year, and then reassessed next year, due to the 

potential of more visitors to the churchyard after Lockdown. 

In the most recent Police Report sent to Bradley Parish Council there were reports on some minor 

disturbances and 2 burglaries, none of which were in the actual village.   

There is currently nothing to report since the January Meeting on the football traffic parking 

problems.  

An objection for the planning application DM/1084/20/REM (66 dwellings on Bradley Road) has 

been submitted.  

A Planning Application DM/0040/21/DDD (felling of trees in Church Lane with closing date for 

comments) was found on the NELC website and Chair has written to the Planning Department 

questioning why we were not informed.  A reply from Planning states they do not have to inform a 

Parish of this kind of application.  

Planning Application DM/0085/21/FUL (form apex roof of existing shop/storage unit and erect farm 

storage barn) has been received and forwarded to all Councillors for comment.  

The football game that was reported in the January Meeting - Information Exchange 21/09 has been 

investigated and it was discovered that it was within the Covid 19 regulations. 

The date of the next meeting will be in May 2021 and will follow on immediately after the AGM. The 

date and venue to be confirmed. 


